
JEFFERSON COUNTY PURCHASING DEPARTMENT
Deborah L. Clark, Purchasing Agent

 
 

 
1149 Pearl Street, Beaumont, TX  77701  409-835-8593  Fax 409-835-8456 

 
LEGAL NOTICE 

Advertisement for Invitation for Bids 
 

December 8, 2014 
 
Notice is hereby given that sealed bids will be accepted by the Jefferson County Purchasing 
Department for IFB 14-053/KJS, Popeye Park Bog.   
 
Bidders may obtain access to the drawings and project manuals by contacting the office of The 
LaBiche Architectural Group, Inc., 7999 Gladys, Suite 101, Beaumont, Texas, 409-860-0197. 
The drawings, project manuals and all contract documents may be examined without charge in 
the office of The LaBiche Architectural Group, Inc., 7999 Gladys Ave. #101, Beaumont, Texas. 
 
Bids are to be sealed and addressed to the Purchasing Agent with the bid number and name 
marked on the outside of the envelope.  Bidders shall forward an original and two (2) copies of 
their bid to the address shown below.  Jefferson County does not accept bids submitted 
electronically.  Late bids will be rejected as non-responsive.  Bids will be publicly opened and 
read aloud in the Jefferson County Commissioners’ Courtroom at the time and date below.  
Bidders are invited to attend the sealed bid opening. 
 

BID NAME: Popeye Park Bog  
BID NO: IFB 14-053/KJS 
DUE DATE/TIME: 11:00 AM CST, Tuesday, January 6, 2015 
MAIL OR DELIVER TO: Jefferson County Purchasing Department 
 1149 Pearl Street, 1st Floor 
 Beaumont, Texas  77701 

 
There will be a Mandatory Pre-bid Conference at 2:00 PM on Thursday, December 18, 
2014.  The conference will be held at the Jefferson County Sub-Courthouse located at 525 
Lakeshore Drive, Port Arthur, TX  77640. 
 
Any questions relating to these requirements should be directed to Jamey West, Contract 
Specialist, at 409-835-8593 or via email at:  jwest@co.jefferson.tx.us 
 
All interested firms are invited to submit a bid in accordance with the terms and conditions 
stated in this bid. 
 
RESPONDENTS ARE STRONGLY ENCOURAGED TO CAREFULLY READ THE ENTIRE INVITATION. 

 
Deborah L. Clark 
Purchasing Agent 
Jefferson County, Texas 
 
Publish: Beaumont Enterprise & Port Arthur News – December 10th and December 17th, 2014 
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